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Addendum No. 2 

 

Project Name: Fuel Island Upgrade  

Public Works 

City of Greenville 

Project No.: BFC-0144 

Prepared By: Mike Watson Date: January 15 2016 

 

 

ATTENDEES OF PRE-BID: 

Name Company Phone No. E-mail Address 

Mike Watson City of Greenville 252-329-4921 mwatson@greenvillenc.gov 

Kevin Heifferon City of Greenville 252-329-4531 kheifferon@greenvillenc.gov 

Angel Maldonado City of Greenville 252-258-9639 amaldonado@greenvillenc.gov 

Frank Sharrett Oil Equipment Sales & Service 757-543-3596 frank@oessco.com 

Eric Lockhart Jones & Frank 919-268-6382 elockhart@jones-frank.com 

Jeff Woody SPATCO 919-422-2843 Jeff.woody@spatco.com 

Jay Gaskins Potter Oil Company 252-229-8424 jay@potteroil.com 

Jeff Baigas Potter Oil Company 252-229-8424 jeff@potteroil.com 

 

 

Questions & Answers: 

1. In the Scope of Work on Page 3, Section 1.1, A; we are replacing existing equipment, why are 

engineered drawings needed? 

Answer: Engineered drawings are required due to the complexity of the work.  They are required 

to be kept on file due to the possibility of any additional work or for any trouble shooting that 

may have to be done in the future. 

 

2. In the Scope of Work on Page 3, Section 1.3, A & B; is all new wiring to be installed in existing conduit? 

Answer: The existing conduit can be used. 

 

3. In EXHIBIT B on Page 10, number 15; is the City to provide new Asset Work terminal? 

Answer: The City is not going to supply the Asset Work Terminal.  The contractor is to work with 

Asset Works and provide equipment needed for the pumps.  The new terminal can be housed in 

the existing cabinet and pedestal. 
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4. In EXHIBIT B on Page 10, number 19; can you specify requested signs? 

Answer: Per the Fleet Superintendent; required signage is already in place.  Delete number 19 

under the Scope of Work on Page 10 of EXHIBIT B. 

 

5. In Addendum #1, Page 1, number 6; what is the horsepower of the existing submerged pumps? 

Answer: Per the Fleet Superintendent; the information on the horsepower of the existing 

submerged pumps cannot be found. 

 

6. In Addendum #1, Page 1, number 7; are all manhole and fuel tank covers to be replaced? 

Answer: No manhole or tank covers will be replaced.  The existing will be repaired and painted. 

 

 

 

 

Bids are due Thursday, January 21, 2016 at the Public Works Administration Building, 1500 

Beatty Street, Greenville, NC.  Bids will be accepted up to 2:00 P.M.  Bids will be opened and 

evaluated by staff and a bid tabulation will be available upon request once the contract is 

awarded to the successful bidder.   Note:  Mailed proposals will be accepted up to the 2:00 

P.M. deadline.  All proposals received in the mail will be stamped with the date and time or 

receipt. 

 

 

 

 

End of Addenda #2 

 

 


